
West Linn 

ROSEMONT SUMMIT NEIGHBORHOOD ASSOCIATION 

MEETING MINUTES 

Saturday, April 27, 2019 

2:00 PM – West Linn Adult Community Center 

Abby Farber called the meeting to order at 2:10. The purpose of the meeting was to discuss 

whether the neighborhood association should provide comments to the West Linn planning 

committee concerning the request for permits that had been recently submitted for the Shannon 

Lane Development. 

Three point were discussed during the brief meeting: 

1. The proposed path through the development. 

2. The piped water that currently feeds into the pond. 

3. The retaining wall that will be built on the entrance from Horton.  

Most of the discussion focused on the path.  Several questions were raised including the 

following: 

 Who will maintain the path? 

 Will there be any improvements (e.g., a bench or other improvements) that would make 

the path a destination? 

 Would the security of the homeowner along the path be affected?  For example, what is 

the level of break ins along other West Linn paths? 

 Would the path create parking problems? 

 Would the path results in kids gathering in the area or give rise to camps of homeless 

individuals? 

 Would the path increase the incident of coyotes? 

After several minutes of active discussion, a decision was made to postponed further discussion 

until the next scheduled meeting of the Rosemont Summit Neighborhood Association on 

Thursday, May 2nd.  The meeting will be held at 7 pm at the West Linn Adult Community 

Center.   

Several of the affected residents indicated that they would contact their neighborhoods in order 

that residents directly affected by the development have the right to have their voice heard. 

Abby adjourned the meeting at 2:35. 

 

 


